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DATE:  June 7, 2016 

TO:  Agents and Haulers Serving West Point, NY 

FROM:  Eileen Sherman, Vice President, Operations 

SUBJECT: West Point Access Policy 

 

 
Please see the following email from West Point regarding a new policy in place for accessing 
the base: 
 

 
From: Sullivan, Patricia L CIV US USA USAMC ASC WEST POINT  
Sent: Mon, Jun 6, 2016  
Subject: New Policy for Entering West Point 
 
ALL,  
 
Beginning 7 JUNE 2016, there is a new policy in place for accessing West Point. 
Visitors/vendors who wish to gain access to post will now be required to stop at the Visitors' 
Center for a pass, prior to going through the gate. The Visitors' Center is located in Highland 
Falls, at 2107 New South Post Road, next to McDonalds. Keep in mind commercial trucks 
will still only be allowed to enter through Stony Gate (route 218/9W) so the Visitors Center 
stop must come first. 
 
More information about the new policy and what type of identification is required can be 
found here: http://www.westpoint.army.mil/visitus.html  
 
Unfortunately the West Point Transportation Office has no more information than what is 
posted on the above listed website. 
 
Questions about the new procedures can be answered by participating in the Discussion 
Forum found at: http://www.westpoint.army.mil/visitus.html 
 
MS. Patti Sullivan 
Quality Assurance Evaluator 
West Point Transportation Office 
☎ PHONE 845-938-2416 
☎ FAX 845-938-2483 
PATRICIA.SULLIVAN@USMA.EDU 
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